
TRUE NORTH

truenorthcharter.org

Rescheduled

Meeting Notice

True North Classical Academy, Inc., is a not for profit agency operating a charter school, and therefore
subject to Florida’s Government in the Sunshine Laws. As such, this notice is to announce a Board of

Directors Meeting which is open to the public.

True North had previously announced a Governing Board meeting to be held on May, 21, 2021.
However, this meeting has been RESCHEDULED to June 4, 2021 at 10:00 am.

True North Classical Academy, Inc.
Meeting of the Board of Directors

When: Friday, June 4, 2021
10:00am

Where: True North Classical Academy
Virtual Meeting Access
Zoom Meeting

● Go to Zoom.us./join ; Put in Meeting ID:
91987565649;

● Or  Call in at - 301 715 8592
● Call 305 749-5725 for password prior to

the meeting

Purpose: Regular Board Meeting

If you should require any accommodations to be able to access or participate in the meeting, please contact
the school representative at (305) 985-2360 at least two days prior to the meeting.




